
Beaconhill Community Primary School
Langdale Drive
Cramlington
Northumberland
NE23 8EH
Tel: 01670 714864
Fax: 01670 739302
Email: admin@beaconhill.northumberland.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Joel Routledge B.Ed NPQH

Wednesday 23rd October
Dear parents/carers,

We are pleased to let you know that we have provisionally booked Robinwood from
Wednesday 17th September 2025 for two nights, returning to school on Friday 19th
September.

Over the course of the three days, children typically take part in around 15 different
activities including archery, canoeing and climbing to name just a few. The children are
provided with delicious meals and are always very well fed throughout the duration of the
stay. The Robinwood centre has a superb safety record and invest a lot of money to ensure
that they have a large and experienced staff team. We have gone across to Robinwood
several times and have always been impressed.

We shared lots of photographs from the recent trip on our Facebook page which will
hopefully give you an idea of what to expect. In order for us to go ahead with the trip, we
need to know that we know that we have sufficient interest from our current Year Five
class.

As always, we will heavily subsidise the cost of the visit to make it more affordable for
you. The cost to you will be around £160 per child. The overall cost is around £350 per
child but school will fund the remaining balance. We will also provide a payment system
to allow parents/carers to spread the cost over several months. If you have any concerns
around the affordability of the visit, please do not hesitate to contact the school office and
we will endeavour to help you even further if we can.

We have found that by going at the start of the school year, the Year Six staff team will
have the chance to really get to know the children and build up a strong relationship with
them.

As you know, we have very high expectations of children and need to be confident that
they will be able to behave safely and appropriately when they are offsite. If we have any
doubts about conduct in the build up to or during the visit, we reserve the right to
reconsider your child’s place. As always, there will be four members of school staff
accompanying the children on the visit.
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Further information for the visit, including an itinerary and equipment list, will be shared in
due course. We will also have a parent information session in the Summer Term so you
know what to expect and to provide you with an opportunity to ask any questions.

Before we can confirm the visit, could you please complete the form below and return to
school.

Many thanks,

Mr Routledge

___________________________________________________________________________

Child’s name ___________________________

Please tick as appropriate -

I would like my child to attend Robinwood in September 2025 _____

I definitely would not like my child to attend Robinwood in September 2025 _____

Date ___________________________

Signature ___________________________


